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Important Information from the City of Buckeye Public Works Department

BUCKEYE, AZ

Below is important news you can use from the City of Buckeye Public Works
Department. In this issue of the Buckeye Public Works News Notice:

Trash Talk while Staying Home, Staying Healthy

During these unprecedented times, it is important that we all do our part to
ensure Buckeye remains clean.

You can Help Keep Buckeye Clean by staying aware of service changes:
Bulk Trash has been suspended until further notice

o This helps with continued safety of our sanitation team

o Please do not place bulk trash out. It will not get picked up.

o Please take your bulk trash to the Southwest Regional Landfill. Request
a landfill certificate by emailing your name and service address to
trashadmin@buckeyeaz.gov (one certificate per home).

The household hazardous waste (HHW) program has been suspended.

e Many people are cleaning and doing small projects around the house,
and have created household hazardous waste. _

e Please remember to handle this material safely, paying close attention to
chemical labels for waste and storage instructions.

¢ A notice will be issued on our website when the HHW program begins
again.

More household trash is being created!

o Extra trash carts are available - Get a temporary second trash can during
this COVID crisis by calling customer service at 623-349-6100.

» Never place extra bags or recycle material next to a trash or recycle
can. It will not get picked up.
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e Always bag and tie all trash
o Always shut the lid of the trash and recycle cans.

We all play a role in keeping our community clean. Thank you for your
patience during this temporary safety protocol.

Please see buckeyeaz.gov/trash for more information, and thank you for your
assistance as we all work together to:

Help Keep Buckeye Clean
Please let us know how we may assist you.
Sincerely,

Robert van den Akker
Public Works Department, Environmental Manager

Monday - Thursday | 7:00am - 6:00pm
23454 W MC Hwy 85 | Buckeye, Arizona 85326
Phone 623-349-6800 | Fax 623-349-5825
www.buckeyeaz.gov/trash

City of Buckeye Public Works Department, 23454 W MC Hwy 85, Buckeye, AZ 85326
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